LETTER FROM THE EDITOR k

DEAR READERS,

I'd like to take this time to acknowledge the members who have been behind Right of Way Magazine. The Editorial Advisory
Board has been crucial to guiding the editor by providing content suggestions to article submissions over the course of many
years. They are the silent pillars behind the success of the publication, and for that, the past editors and myself are grateful.

Recently, a decision was made to expand the Editorial Advisory Board to encompass all right of way disciplines. This would allow
the magazine to offer more variety in its contents. The new Editorial Advisory Board includes one representative each from the
International Governing Council, the International Executive Committee and the International Advisory Council. In addition,

the Board will include a representative from each of the International Industry Committees — these individuals will serve as the
subject matter expert of their committee.

Though the new Editorial Advisory Board includes familiar faces from the former Board, I'd like to thank the original Editorial
Advisory Board for their valuable input and advice. Their work has been memorialized in Right of Way Magazine, and the
contributions they have made have been appreciated by many.

Thank you to the original Editorial Advisory Board for their outstanding editorial services over the years:

« Timothy J. Holzhauer, SR/WA, MAI, MRICS, JD

- Darryl Root, R/W-RAC, JD

« Jerry Colburn, SR/WA

 Bonnie Roerig, MAI, AI-GRS, R/W-AC

- Donald Sherwood, SR/WA, R/W-AC, MAI, FRICS
- Glenn Winfree, SR/WA

- Conner McDonald, SR/WA

- Todd Rakstad, SR/WA

Please join me in welcoming the incoming Editorial Advisory Board members:

International Governing Council
« Derrick Roma, SR/WA

International Executive Committee
« Judy Jones, SR/WA, R/W-AC, R/W-NAC

International Advisory Council
- Pat Petitto, SR/WA, R/W-RAC

International Industry Committees
« Asset Management: Michael Schira
« Electric & Utilities: Glenn Winfree, SR/WA
« Environment: Connie Real, SR/WA
- Oil & Gas Pipeline: James Sanford
« Public Agency: Conner McDonald, SR/WA
« Relocation Assistance: Michele Folk, SR/WA, R/W-URAC, R/W-RAC, R/W-NAC
« Surveying & Engineering: Henry Horton, PS
« Transportation: Christie Saenz, SR/WA, R/W-RAC
- Valuation: Bonnie Roerig, MAI, AI-GRS, R/W-AC

We are excited to bring you fresh content with the same high quality you've come to expect from
Right of Way Magazine. As always, my inbox is always open for submissions. We hope to hear from you soon!

Sincerely,
Vivian Nguyen
Editor of Right of Way Magazine
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